Pattullo, Melanie

From: Carolyn Sanders <FSBA@embrams-mail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 9:23 AM

To: Pattullo, Melanie

Subject: (EXT) Please add to Board meeting agenda!

CAUTION!!! This Message originated OUTSIDE the district. CAUTION!!!

June 11, 2020

Good Morning, All,

In FSBA's weekly email newsletter yesterday there was a section
reminding Boards to select an Advocacy (previously called
Legislative) Committee Representative and Alternate for the
2020-2021 year. The committee term is from July 1, 2020 to
June 30, 2021. I wanted to make sure you where aware so it can

be placed on the agenda for your next board meeting.

To access Advocacy Committee Representative form please click here.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you so much!

Carolyn Sanders

Florida School Boards Association
850.227.8198

sanders@fsba.org




